From: yinming <yinming407@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 10:23 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir/Madam,

Best regards!

As a long time forex trader in China, I am very satisfied with the US counterparties.

For US based forex firms are generaly more financially solid and well-managed.

Thanks for your hard work!

However,I heard that the leverage will be cut down from 1:100 to 1:10.I think it will effect the market development.

lowering leverage dramatically like this will not only hurt our clients feeling but also drive us to other countries (ie. unregulated) brokers despite above advantage. This is not a win-win situation, it's a lose-lose situation that you probably wouldn't expected.

I hope no change about it.

Thanks,

Amy

使用新一代 Windows Live Messenger 轻松交流和共享! 立刻下载!